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To:  Baldwin County Commission 
 
From:  Sergeant Douglas L Huntley, Post Commander Mobile 
 
Date: October 21, 2019 
 
Subject:  Optimist Club of Perdido Beach 
                29th Annual Lillian Christmas Parade 
                 Saturday, December 14, 2019, 1:00 pm 
 
The Alabama Law Enforcement Agency, Highway Patrol Division, Troop A, will provide 
personnel for traffic control on US Highway 98 in Lillian, Alabama, on Saturday, December 14, 
2019, for the 29th Annual Lillian Christmas Parade, if the Commission approves the route.  Any 
questions feel free to contact me. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sergeant Douglas L Huntley 
Post Commander, Mobile Troop A  


